## MEDIA ADVISORY – June 16, 2016

## **HOSPICE NIAGARA'S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING**

**St. Catharines, ON (June 16, 2016)** Hospice Niagara's Board of Directors invite you to attend the 2015-2016 Annual General Meeting. They will provide a report of the past fiscal year. Light refreshments to follow meeting.

What: Hospice Niagara's Annual General Meeting

Where: Hospice Niagara – the Stabler Centre in the Pat Hundertmark Day Hospice Room

403 Ontario Street, St. Catharines

When: Tuesday, June 16, 2016, 6:00pm – 7:00pm

Please RSVP to Barb Cowell at 905-984-8766 ext. 223 or bcowell@hospiceniagara.ca.

**Parking**: The parking lot is currently under construction. Please park in the rear lot of the Church of Christ located off of Royal Henley Boulevard. Use the sidewalk on Ontario Street to access Hospice Niagara and avoid any areas under construction.

## **About Hospice Niagara**

The organization focuses on improving the quality of life for people living with life-limiting illnesses, death, dying, grief and loss. Through a variety of programs and services, Hospice Niagara is able to provide compassionate comfort and support to families throughout the care continuum. These programs are offered at no cost to clients. For more information, please visit <a href="https://doi.org/10.1001/journal.com/">hospiceniagara.ca</a> or call 905-984-8766.

Stay connected through Facebook and Twitter.

-30-

Contact: Alicia Merry Contact: Shari Willerton

Communications and Fund Marketing Manager,
Development Manager, Hospice Niagara

Hospice Niagara

**Phone:** 905-984-8766, x230 **Phone:** 905-984-8766, x271

Email: amerry@hospiceniagara.ca Email: swillerton@hospiceniagara.ca

## Serving Families in Niagara